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27th June 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we reach the end of another busy and rewarding year for our school, I write to thank you for your support during this school year.  

While running the risk of leaving someone out I wish to thank the following groups of people:

· I thank all the teachers and support staff ( classroom assistants, kitchen staff, lunch time supervisors, caretaker, cleaner, secretary, bus drivers) for all they have done for the pupils of St. Jarlath’s this year and for sharing their time and talents.

· I thank Rev Fr Connolly and Rev Fr Hughes for being with our pupils throughout the year and at the very important Sacraments.

· I wish to thank our Parent Support Group for their fundraising efforts this year.
· Thanks go to the Board of Governors for the time and commitment they give to our school.   They have spent many hours leading the school and making important decisions on your behalf.
I wish to inform you that Mr Mc Kenna is continuing his career break next year and we are delighted to announce that Mr Loughran will remain with us for another year.  Miss O’Neill will also be on leave next year and P6 will be taught by Mr Mc Ginn (who previously taught P3 in our school)
· School reopens on Monday 2nd September for all pupils in P2 to P7.
Class arrangements for next year are:

P1: Mrs Fearon 
        P2: Ms Smyth 

  P3: Ms Monaghan
P4: Mrs Vallely      
P5: Mrs Campbell
  P6: Mr Mc Ginn


P7: Mr Loughran
School closures for next year are on the school website.  We have a week’s closure in October (28th Oct to 1st Nov)   and in February  (17th to 21st)  and school will end for pupils on Friday 26th June next year.  We hope these holiday arrangements will mean that there is no need to go on holidays when classes are still running.

On behalf of the staff of St. Jarlath’s I wish you all a very happy and safe summer.  Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely,
J S Loughran

Principal

~ Finding Success in every child ~
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